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To:   Minneapolis City Council 
  Minneapolis Public Works 
 
From:  Minneapolis Pedestrian Advisory Committee   
 
Date:  October 5, 2016 
 
Subject:  Direct Appropriate Public Works Staff to Work with the Joint PAC/BAC Signals Work Group 
 
 
Direct Appropriate Public Works Staff to Work with the Joint PAC/BAC Signals Work Group 
 
The Minneapolis Pedestrian Advisory Committee recommends that the Minneapolis City Council direct appropriate 
Public Works staff to work with the joint PAC/BAC signals work group. 
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